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M
IMPORTANT PARK INFORMATION
1. Some owners are not removing their washed clothing from the
washing machines or dryers in a timely manner, causing a back up of
available machines. There are now a few MPH laundry baskets that
can be used to remove clothing when a owner fails to remove their
clothing after it is done. All machines need to be cleared after use in
a timely manner or the clothing will be remaved by the next user.
Also, no Canadian quarters are to be used since they often jamb the
machine coin mechanism, closing the machine until a costly service is
called to fix the mechanism.

2. Owners are advised upon leaving for the season to remember to
flush multiple times or pour 3 to 5 gallons of water in the toilet to
clear your lateral sewer lines. This will help prevent a major cost of
clogged sewer lines and expenses when you return. If you need help in
doing it, call Richard or a board member.

3. Owners who have electrical, sewer, wifi, construction, issues with
their home should call Richard first. We have contractors that know
the park and Richard has experienced many of the problems. He and
the board members along with owner volunteers can often assist.

4. Please make sure you are not exceeding the Speed Limit of 10
mph.

5. Reminder, no overnight parking on the street.

B. Call the Sheriff Office if experiencing or seeing some suspicious
activity in the Park, someone knocking on your door late at night or in
the early morning hours, seeing disturbing activity in the Park, etc.
Call the Sheriff Dept. immediately, don’t wait.

7. Please make sure that you break down boxes before putting them
in the dumpster. Call Richard for Metal, Appliance and electronic pick
up items. Trash pickup will be reduced to four days per week starting
in May.



